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Report of the Special Needs Advisory Committee (SNAC) 
Meeting of February 26, 2025  

Special Presentation  

Presented by Sandra Luter: Portrait of Special Needs at the LBPSB  

The presentation slides will be accessible on the SNAC Website which can be found at the following 
link: https://sites.google.com/lbpearson.ca/snac-lbpsb/home 

 

Déboulage in High Schools 

A discussion took place concerning déboulage during which parents raised their questions and 
concerns and asked for more information. 

 

Next Meeting 

March 26, 2025 

 

 

Submitted by 
Christina George 

 

 

 

 


